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gnided the enemy to their rear, and defeat foUomd.
Hofer escaped and took reAige among the monntaii.
peaks. Others of the leaders were taken and exe-
cuted. The most gallant among the peasantry were
shot or hanged. There was some fhrther opposition,
but the invaders pressed into every valley and dis

armed the people, the bulk of whom obeyed the
orders given them and offered no resistance. The
revolt was quelled.

Hofer took refuge at first, with his wife and child,

in a narrow hollow in the Kellerlager. This he soon
left for a hut on the highest alps. He was implored
to leave the country, but he vowed that he would
live or die on his native soil. Discovery soon came.
A peasant named Baffel learned the location of his
hiding-place by seeing the smoke ascend from his
distant hut. He foolishly boasted of his knowledge

;

Ms story came to the ears of the French ; he was
arrested, and compelled to guide them to the spot.

Two thousand French were spread around the moun-
tain; a thousand six hundred ascended it; Hofer
was taken.

'

His captors treated him with brutal violence.

They tore out his beard, and dragged him pinioned,
barefoot, and in his night-dress, over ioe and snow
to the valley. Here he was placed in a carriage and
carried to the fortress of Mantua, in Italy. Napo-
leon, on news of the capture being brought to him
at Paris, sent orders to shoot him within twenty-
four hours.

He died as bravely as he had lived. When placed
before the firing-party of twelve riflemen, he reftised


